
 

TRANSVERSAL MODEL FOR 
MIGRANTS PROJECT 
FIRST RESULTS 
The project “Transversal Model for Migrants” is achieving 
its first results. With the objective of empowering teachers, 
trainers and counsellors to facilitate and empower migrants 
with skills in order to promote higher job position or 
economic and social integration within Europe, from 
September 2018 to August 2020 the project partners will 
develop five innovative products.  

The first output, a Desk Report on the topic of the project, 
is already process and the others are in the process of 
development. Two transnational meetings have been held, 
the first in Paris in November 2018 and the second in 
Madrid in March 2019.  

 

The consortium will meet again in Cyprus, in the framework 
of a short-term joint staff training event, from July 22nd to 
July 26th, in order to train and be trained in the products of 
the project, which will be furtherly tested in the piloting 
process.    

To keep up-to-date of the project and its milestones, please 
visit our webpage and Facebook:  

http://www.transversalmodel.eu/ 
https://www.facebook.com/TransversalModelForMigrants/  
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